
 

A Report on International Mother Language Day 

 

On 21st February 2022, a cultural programme was organized in Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls) in 

the college auditorium by the students and faculty members of the College on the occasion of 

International Mother Language Day. The motive was to promote awareness of linguistic and cultural 

diversity and to promote multilingualism. There were lectures on the importance of mother language 

and culture in Urdu, Hindi and Bengali. The program was well received by the audience. Some 

memorable pictures from the program are attached below.   

 

 

                                                                                                                               

 


